Christmas Bingo Night

Hosted by Friends of Fitzwaryn

Friday 29th November 2019

6.00pm for eyes down 6.30pm

at

Fitzwaryn School
Denchworth Road, Wantage

All welcome
Refreshments available, Raffle
ENTRANCE FREE

Friends of Fitzwaryn AGM
will precede the Bingo event.

Please also support by attending on the evening.

Children welcome.

Funds raised to support the purchase of library equipment.




